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April States Meeting 

 
Given the situation we currently find ourselves in, and in the absence of any submissions for 
inclusion on the Billet, there will be no States Meeting in April. 
 
We are currently considering how to make provision for future Meetings, to take into account the 
present circumstances. 
 
Should an urgent need arise, a Meeting can be convened at short notice. 
Flexibility is extremely important at this challenging time. 
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